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Across

1 event where two 
people get married 
(7)

6 abbr plywood (3)

8 abbr Alcoholics 
Anonymous (2)

10 abbr International 
Olympic Committee 
(3)

11 an affirmative 
answer in voting (3)

13 bowl-shaped 
container with a 
handle to drink from 
(3)

15 gently (5)

16 fermented milk often 
sweetened and 
flavoured (7)

20 Santa uses this to 
represent laughter 
(2)

21 tiny particle with a 
negative charge of 
electricity(pl) (9)

26 rested on a chair (3)

27 collide (5)

28 abbr science fiction 
(2)

29 a representation of 
an place showing 
physical features, 
cities, roads to help 
navigate (3)

31 someone who talks 
(7)

32 the act of giving 
food to someone (7)

35 very long period of 
time (3)

36 female person (4)

37 an organ used for 
hearing (3)

38 not at all simple (11)

41 a utility vehicle (3)

43 abbr apartment (2)

44 abbr reissue (2)

45 a mouse's cry (6)

47 money in coins or 
notes (4)

49 an oval object laid 
by a hen (3)

50 a female girl or 
young woman (3)

51 a funny play on 
words (3)

52 therefore (2)

53 showing intense 
enjoyment (12)

57 negative response 
(2)

58 exists (2)

59 the number three in 
Italian (3)

60 abbr post script (2)

61 tool used for 
chopping wood (3)

62 calamity (8)

Down

1 small or thin 
bunches of 
something (pl) (5)

2 showing up things 
that are dissimilar 
(10)

3 small round mark 
(3)

4 freezing (3)

5 happy (3)

6 something that clips 
clothes to a clothes 
line (3)

7 referring to any 
perosn in general (3)

8 do something (3)

9 chemical symbol for 
gold (2)

12 not mine but the 
other person's (5)

14 looks great in a 
photo (12)

17 female bird (3)

18 concerning (2)

19 pain (4)

20 used to express 
surprise (2)

22 abbr left atrial 
appendage (3)

23 member of an 
indigenous people 
inhabiting Alaska 
(pl) (7)

24 people in charge of 
an event (pl) (9)

25 extract metal from 
ore (5)

26 made out or discern 
by careful 
observation (5)

27 abbr Cheif Petty 
Officer (3)

30 abbr advertisement 
(2)

31 fastens (7)

33 over a long and 
distict period in 
history (3)

34 abbr not applicable 
(2)

36 abbr government 
issue (2)

39 expression of lively 
amusement (pl) (6)

40 reasons or 
justifications (7)

42 baby tiger (pl) (6)

43 like (2)

46 water in French (3)

48 small insect (3)

51 abbr paratrooper (4)

54 knot (3)

55 belonging to a thing 
previously 
mentioned (3)

56 frozen water (3)


